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November 24, 2022 

  

REGION MEMORANDUM 

ESSD No.   156,   s. 2022 

 
CORRIGENDUM TO REGION MEMORANDUM ESSD NO. 153, s. 2022 

REGIONAL DRRM 4th QUARTER MEETING AND CY 2023 PLANNING 

  

To:     Schools Division Superintendents 

 

1. This has reference to Region Memorandum ESSD No. 153, s.2022 on the 

conduct of the Regional DRRM 4th Quarter Meeting and CY 2023 Planning on 

December 15-16, 2022. 

2. Due to the recent re-scheduling of National DRRM Year-end Program (NDYEP) 

on December 12-16, 2022 at Batangas City, the DRRM 4th Quarter Meeting and CY 

2023 Planning is re-scheduled to December 20-21, 2022. 

3.       All other provisions in Region Memorandum ESSD No. 153, s. 2022 are still 
enforced. 

 
4.       For the information and guidance of all concerned. 
 
 

 

 
                 CARLITO D. ROCAFORT 

                    Director IV 
 
Encl.: None 
Reference: Region Memorandum ESSD No. 153, s. 2022  
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following Subjects:  

SAFETY EDUCATION  CALAMITY 


